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Rebekkah Pye

From: Amy Reed 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 June 2020 11:02 AM
To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence 

Prevention Committee
Subject: Response to COVID-19

Categories: Saved in Objective, Submission

To whom it may concern, 
I write regarding the request for feedback submission on the government's response to COVID-19. 
I am a medical research scientist and have an undergraduate background in virology. 
I would like to commend the government's response. I found information to be plentiful, able to be 
understood by lay people (my aging parents and my children had a good grasp of the situation) and 
guidelines easy to implement.  
I read that pandemic preparedness will look like an over-reaction. I hope we achieved this. 
Regards 
Amy Reed 
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